



13 April 2018

Dr Joanna Flynn AM Chair Medical Board of Australia GPO Box 9958 MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Via email to: medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au

Dear Dr Flynn

Public consultation for draft revised guidelines – Sexual Boundaries in the doctor-patient relationship

Thank you for your 30 January 2018 invitation to provide comments on the draft revised guidelines on Sexual Boundaries in the doctor-patient relationship.

I apologise for the delay in responding however, I can advise the Office of the Health Ombudsman has no comments in relation to the draft revised guidelines. I would like to thank you for consulting with this office, which looks forward to opportunities to engage on such matters in future.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Brown

Acting Health Ombudsman